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Clubs, Membership and Development Subcommittee Vacancies 

 
 

England Boxing is seeking to recruit volunteers with the skills, knowledge and experience to 
support and drive the sport through our Clubs Membership and Development subcommittee. 

The Sub Committee will meet a minimum of four times per year, it is a requirement that 
committee members attend at least 3 of the 4 meetings. The Committee reports directly to 
the England Boxing Board and is chaired by England Boxing director Liz Norris. 

Applicants from both the England Boxing membership and the wider community are 
encouraged.  

The purpose of the Club, Membership and Development subcommittee is to: 
 

• Promote the recreational and competitive development of amateur boxing. To take 

ownership of the development and participation aspects of the England Boxing 

Strategy and support the NGB Operational staff in its delivery.  

• Make recommendations to the Board with regards clubs and membership. 

• Monitor and assist in the development of development programmes of England 

Boxing 

• Act to support, promote and develop boxing in clubs, schools, colleges and 

universities 

• Act to support England Boxing and the clubs in their aim to provide a stimulating 

environment for their members taking particular note of equity, disability, female and 

welfare issues.  

• Work alongside the other subcommittees to make recommendations as appropriate. 

• Establish a focus on young people in the sport and actively and formally seek the 

views of boxers, athletes and young people involved in the sport 

. 

This is a voluntary, unpaid position, but reasonable out-of-pocket expenses will be 
reimbursed for travel to meetings, etc. 

To apply 

Send a CV (including contact details) and expression of interest, detailing the relevant skills, 
knowledge and experience you have in relation to the Sub Committee subject matters 
to: enquiries@englandboxing.org 
 
Closing date for applications – Friday 26th July 2019  
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